
 
 

 
 

 

 

March 16, 2020  

 

 

Attention Wiggins Lakes and Preserves, 

On March 9th 2020, the governor declared a State of Emergency in Florida. 

This includes, but is not limited to, taking prudent action necessary to ensure 

the health, safety and welfare of the association owner’s, family members and 

guests. 

 

After consultation with health and legal officials, it has been determined that 

the clubhouse should be closed, effective immediately, to protect the health, 

safety and welfare of all. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and stay healthy. 

 

For the Board of Directors,  

Dianna Musse  

CAM, Wiggins Lakes and Preserves   


